
Montauk State Park  

Public meeting, 5 p.m., Sept. 18, 2025, in the Montauk Campground Amphitheater 

The meeting was attended by 22 individuals, including members of the public, park staff, 
and park leadership, including State Park Deputy Director Justin Adams, Ozark Regional 
Director Larry Webb, and Ozark Deputy Director Brian Miller.  

Of the 12 state or local elected officials invited, none were in attendance. Dave Tobey, 
board member of the Ozark Riverways Foundation was in attendance. No members of the 
press were in attendance.  

In summary, Park Superintendent introduced staff and park leadership, reviewed highlights 
from the past year, including flood recovery and completion of electrical upgrades in 
campground loop four. He also summarized upcoming projects and programs, such as 
beginning of work on campground loop 5 and the 2026 Montauk Centennial. See attached 
agenda for complete list of topics reviewed.  

During the question-and-answer period, a member of the public asked about flood 
evacuation procedures, which was addressed satisfactorily.  

Print material on-hand included Missouri sales tax brochures and Montauk Talks 
newspapers. 

 


